
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EARLY CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Kindly note that the office of the Financial Services Commission will be closed to business at 12 
noon on Tuesday, December 24, and December 31. We ask that you plan your business 
accordingly. 
  
We remind registrants and licensees operating under the Insurance Act, Occupational Pensions 
Benefits Act, Mutual Funds Act, and Securities Act that renewal fees are due by January 31, 2025. 
Please visit our website at www.fsc.gov.bb for more details. 
  
We reopen after the holidays on Friday, December 27 and Thursday, January 2 at 8:30 a.m. 
  
On behalf of the Board of Commissioners, Management, and Staff, we extend best wishes for the 
holiday season and the upcoming new year. 
 
 
The Financial Services Commission 
 
December 16, 2024 
 
 

http://www.fsc.gov.bb/

